
 

 

Report on Gardening Workshop for Beginners 

On Feb 24, 2023 the Gender Champions Club and Internal Complaint Committee of Jaypee University of Information Technology jointly 
organized a workshop on gardening for beginners. The workshop was aimed at promoting sustainable living and encouraging participants to 
adopt gardening as a hobby. Eventually it helps beat strss and brings emotional well being. 

The workshop was conducted by an experts and gardening enthusiasts -  Dr Haemant Sood, Associate professor , Department of  BI&BT and 
Mohd. Ismail Siddiqui, Lab Engineer, Department of BI&BT who provided participants with practical guidance on growing plants, herbs, and 
vegetables in their homes. The workshop covered the following topics: 

Introduction to gardening: The workshop started with a brief introduction to gardening and its benefits. The facilitator emphasized the 
importance of gardening in promoting a sustainable lifestyle and reducing one's carbon footprint. 

Types of plants: The facilitator then discussed different types of plants that are suitable for beginners, such as herbs, vegetables, and flowering 
plants. 

Soil preparation: The facilitator explained the importance of soil preparation and how to create the right soil mix for different types of plants. 

Planting techniques: The participants were then taught different planting techniques, including seed planting, transplanting, and container 
gardening. 

Watering and fertilizing: The facilitator provided tips on how to water plants effectively and how to use organic fertilizers to keep plants 
healthy. 

Pest control: The workshop concluded with a discussion on natural pest control methods, including companion planting and using natural 
pesticides. 

The workshop was attended by 40 participants, including students and faculty members of the university. The participants actively participated 
in the workshop and asked several questions to the facilitator, which were promptly answered. The workshop was highly informative and well-
organized. It provided participants with practical guidance on gardening and motivated them to start their own gardens.  

In conclusion, the gardening workshop for beginners hosted by the Gender Champions Club and Internal Complaint Committee of  Jaypee 
University of Information Technology was a resounding success. It provided participants with valuable information on gardening and 
encouraged them to adopt a sustainable lifestyle. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


